
Leanne 
 
I refer to query received from Ms Win dated 7 June and would advise that I am 
instructed by the Department that they do not hold any information to confirm if 
the Royal Group of Hospitals complied with HSS(GHS) 2/95. 
 
I am sorry we could not be of more assistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Catherine  
 
This was sent from my Blackberry Device. 
  
 
From: Kirkwood, Conrad  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 09:58 AM 
To: Rodgers, Catherine  
Cc: Finlay, Tricia  
Subject: Response from Conrad Kirkwood to Catherine Rodgers - IHRD -  
  
 
 
Catherine 
 
  
 
Sorry for the delay in replying.  Colleagues in Secondary Care advise that we do 
not hold information which would confirm if the RGH complied with HSS(GHS) 2/95.  
 
 
  
 
Regards 
 
  
 
Conrad 
 

E-mail Message

From: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1398393]

To: Ross, Leanne [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1406742]

Cc:
Sent: 21/06/2012 at 11:03
Received: 21/06/2012 at 11:03
Subject: Fw: Response from Conrad Kirkwood to Catherine Rodgers - IHRD -

Attachments: Fw: HW-0013-12
Fw: HW-0013-12
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